
 

Please note: there will be NO after school clubs on WEDNESDAY 27TH 
MARCH or FRIDAY 5TH APRIL. 

 
Sagan class shared all the interesting facts we have learnt about Carl Sagan 
during our assembly. We then performed a song we wrote about him. He 
was an American astronomer, cosmologist, astrophysicist, astrobiologist, 
author, science popularizer, and science communicator in astronomy and 
other natural sciences. He is best known for his work as a science 
populariser and communicator. His best known scientific contribution is 
research on extra-terrestrial life. 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

We have become a bit of a zoo in Nursery, our Stick insects are still 
growing well and some other classes have even had some of our babies to 
start their own colonies. We have had two exciting arrivals this week, frog 
spawn which has already hatched and our eggs. The eggs have started to 
hatch, the children are loving watching them crack out of their shells and 
fluff up! So exciting! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Next Week: 
Don’t forget as part of book week on Thursday 7th March, World 
Book Day, the children have the opportunity to dress up as a 

character from their favourite fairy tale. Here are a 
few ideas: Pinocchio, Little Red Riding Hood, Snow 
White or even one of the Three Little Pigs. 
Visit http://www.worldbookday.com/dressing-up for 
more ideas of costumes you can make yourself or for some 

inspiration for other characters. 
 

 
 

The Chocolate Shop  
This term Phase 2 (Years 2&3) will be performing ‘The 
Chocolate Shop’. Performances will be on Tuesday 26th March at 

9.15am and Wednesday 27th March at 5.00pm. The tickets will 

be available from Monday 4th March, there is no charge and 
they will be limited to 2 per family in the first instance. 
 
 ‘At Easter, the Chocolate Shop window is always full of 

Easter Eggs, until one year the Chocolate Maker puts Easter Bunnies in the 
centre of the display instead.  The Eggs are furious, thinking it’s their right 
to have pride of place, while the Bunnies claim it’s their turn.  Although the 
Tulips and Daffodils try to keep the peace, the Bunnies and Eggs fight with 
each other and the Chocolate Maker is very disappointed in them. The Eggs 
and Bunnies are ashamed, and with the encouragement of the Tulips and 
Daffodils they all apologise.  By the time the Chocolate Maker returns they’ve 

forgiven each other, and there is joyful celebration. The shop window will 
look beautiful after all!’ 

To support the St Peter’s Hospice 
Ready Steady Bake fundraising event 
we would like to invite you to our 
parents/carers coffee morning here at 

school on Tuesday 12th March at 9.00am. Our staff 
will be baking mouth-watering cakes for you to enjoy 
for a donation of £1. It would be lovely to see you all 
and help us raise funds whilst enjoying a cup of tea 
with delicious home baked cakes.  

Letters Home – Book Club Letter; Y2/Y3 Performance; Nursery 
Closure; Y6 Assessment Tests; Y3 Folly Farm trip; Parents’ 
Evening Appointment System; Online warning letter; Coffee 

Morning 

http://www.worldbookday.com/dressing-up


 
 
Attendance this week  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

AWARDS: Bronze Awards: Levi Claridge; Corey Wilson; Keira 
Harris; Jesse Hoare; Darja Garashchenko; Hollie Hughes; Jake 
Clarke; Dylan Moore; Freya Bedford; Leo James; Freya Grist; 

Haydn Chapman; Cassie Hollis; Tanner Havard; Molly Stewart; 
Ostin Delaney; Aaliyah Viner; Lily-Rose Slane; Alfie Baldwin; 

Ryan Naser; Adam Naser; Shayden Henry; Ellis Bewick; Riley Grimmer Silver 
Awards: Navaya Devey; Ellie-Mae Gill; Layton Maynard; Callum Evans; 
Cameron Lewis; Aditi Nair; Poppy Heyward Sperring Lunchtime Legends: 
Upton; Seacole; Churchill; Suffragette Golden Good Manners Table: Faith 
Smith Chivers; Cameron Lewis; Lexie Morris; Mikie George; Bella Godfrey Out 
of school achievements  

It is Red Nose Day on Friday 15th March. Your child can 
contribute £1 and come to school dressed in RED. This Red 
Nose Day, there are eleven new Red Noses in special 
surprise boxes, there are nine red ones, a Rare green one 
and an Ultra rare one which you can turn upside down! 
The Red Noses are Honkus Ponkus, The Gnose, Hairy 

Nostroll, Snufflekins, Nosediva, Conk Jester, Wolfnose, Schnoz III, The 
Abominable Snoseman and a very rare nose the Happy Hooter, you have a 
1 in 840 chance of finding this one and a 1 in 8400 chance of finding 
the rarest nose of all The Transforminos!  

We will have these available to buy in school for £1.25  
from Monday 4th March. 

KS1 
Position 

Class % 
Attendance 

KS2 
Position 

Class % 
Attendance 

1st  Seacole 100% 1st  Tegla 99.3% 

2nd  Nightingale 99.3% 1st  Churchill 99.3% 

2nd  Darwin 99.3% 3rd   Columbus 99% 

4th  Sagan 96.9% 4th  Sendler 97% 

5th   Franklin 96% 5th  Shackleton 96.8% 

6th  Upton 95.9% 5th   Suffragette 95.6% 

   7th Caxton 95.3% 

   8th  McCartney 94.6% 

   9th  Brunel 90.7% 

Attendance Comment 

99% - 100% Outstanding 

97% - 98% Excellent 

95% - 96% Great (School attendance target is 95%) 

93% - 94% Satisfactory 

Less than 93% Must do better 



 

 
 
 
 

 

 
Dates for your Diary :   
Term 4 
Every Tuesday pm  Y5 Swimming at Hengrove 

Every Thursday am  Y6 Swimming at Hengrove 
Every Tuesday   DEAR – 8.15am 

Every Thursday   DEAR – 2.50pm 
Thursday 7th March  World Book Day – Children can dress up - Fairy Tale 

     theme  
Tuesday 12th March  Parents Evening – 3.30pm – 7pm 
Wednesday 13th March  Parents Evening – 3.30pm - 6.30pm 

Friday 15th March   Red Nose Day – Pay a £1 to dress in red 
Friday 22nd March  Upton class assembly 

Tuesday 26th March  Y2 Y3 Performance – 9.15am 
Wednesday 27th March  Y2 Y3 Performance – 5.00pm – NO AFTER SCHOOL  

     CLUBS 
Friday 29th March  Nightingale class assembly 

Friday 29th March  Y2 Parents SATs Meeting – 2.30pm 

Wednesday 3rd April  
   – Friday 5th April  Year 3 Barton Camp – NO AFTER SCHOOL CLUBS 

Friday 5th April   End of Term 4 

Learning Together: Riley Jones; Freya Bedford; Korrie-Lea Nelson 

Respect:  

Enthusiasm: Ashton Trott; Ben Jacobs 

Challenge: Ellis Warren; Kayden Williams-Hathway; Dominik Kowalczuk; 

Sophie Krzynowek; Hollie Bridges; Ashlee Neale; Leximai Patchett; Aditi 
Nair; Mason Dumphy 

Trust: Aaron Calder 

Certificates awarded for outstanding achievement throughout this week: 

2018/19 School Dates 

Term 4 
Monday 25 February – Friday 5 April 

Term 5 
Tuesday 23 April – Friday 24 May 

Term 6 
Monday 3 June – Friday 19 July (Friday 5, Monday 22 & Tuesday 23 July inset days) 



Term 5 
Tuesday 23rd April  First day of term 5 

Every Tuesday pm  Y4 Swimming at Hengrove 
Every Thursday am  Y6 Swimming at Hengrove 

Every Tuesday   DEAR – 8.15am 
Every Thursday   DEAR – 2.50pm 

Monday 6th May   BANK HOLIDAY – SCHOOL CLOSED 
Monday 13th May   Year 6 SATs all week 

Friday 24th May   Last day of term 5 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Solar Panel update: To date they have produced 100272kw of 
electricity, this is enough to run 7 school computers for 
20054 hours, or 836 days! 

Alive ‘N’ Kicking – Alive ‘N’ Kicking is a highly successful children’s 

lifestyle weight management service that helps overweight children and 
young people and their families to reach and maintain a healthier weight. 

The service provides age specific programmes for families with children 
aged between 2 to 19 years old. Each categorised programme is 

specifically designed to provide age appropriate messages, activities and 
behavioural change strategies that will benefit the whole family.  

Telephone number: 0208 417 0078 

Menu for the week beginning 4 March 2019 – Week 3: 
Monday: Cheese & Tomato Pizza : Tomato & Veg Rice : Salad Bar 
Tuesday: Roast Pork & Roast Pots : Tomato & Basil Pasta 
Wednesday : Pork Ragu : Veg Korma : Jacket Potato with Cheese or Beans 
Thursday : Roast Chicken & Roast Pots : Quorn Roast 
Friday: Fish Fingers & Chips : Bean & Cheese Quesadilla : Salad Bar 

DATA PROTECTION REGULATION – You may not be 

aware but the General Data Protection Regulation 
(GDPR) comes into force in May 2018.  As part of 

our preparations we are conducting due diligence 

for all parents to be aware of the new regulation 
and how it affects their child and the way the 

school deals with their personal data.  Under the 
new regulation we have a responsibility to ensure 

to the best of our ability that any personal data 

held is up to date.  We would ask that should any 
of your personal data change i.e. telephone number, 

address, medical needs etc that you please inform 

the school as soon as possible so we can update 
our records.  You will still receive an annual data 

collection sheet every September but we would ask 
you not to wait but inform the school of any 
changes immediately. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


